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Joint Service for Pentecost  

Sunday 28th May, next Sunday, is Pentecost Sunday. A day on which in recent 

years we have come together to celebrate in a joint service. 

This year the service will be at Glenaven at 10 am. Refreshments will be served 

afterwards, you are invited to bring something to contribute towards that if   

you can. 

 

Meeting of the Mornington Methodist Women’s Fellowship 

Wednesday 24th May, 2023  -  2:00pm 

Mornington Methodist Church 

All members and friends of the Mornington Methodist Church are invited to 

join in our meeting in the Church. 

Our speaker will be Lisa Burrough who is the ECO adviser at the Dunedin City 

Council. Lisa will discuss with us ways we can efficiently and effectively heat   

our homes.  

 

Mornington Choir practice 

Thursday 25th May, 7:30pm at Mornington Church  

There will be a Choir practice at Mornington this Thursday night to practice 

"Come to our land" (AA 26).  

We will sing this hymn (by Colin Gibson / Shirley Murray) during our Parish 

Pentecost Service at Glenaven next Sunday 28th May. We will also practice the 

other hymns / songs for the service. Please let others in the Choir (and anyone 

else interested) know about this practice.  

Everyone is welcome, including those who have not sung in our Choir 

before.  Thanks.  Greg Hughson - 027 212 1046. 
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Ecumenical Service for The Week of Christian Unity 

Mornington Methodist Church 

Sunday 28th May 2023 

The Inner City Ministers Group, of which I am a part, has asked to have its 

annual service to mark the week of prayer for Christian Unity at Mornington 

this year. 

The service will be at Mornington on Sunday 28th (Pentecost) at 7pm. 

Everyone is warmly invited. If you would be able to help with refreshments  

and hospitality after the service, please let me know.  

Thank you, David Poultney 

 

 


